
 

   

 

                                21.06.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 

Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
  Centravis has recently passed a regular audit by Bureau Veritas. The audit results 
confirm the stability of our production processes at CENTRAVIS PRODUCTION 
UKRAINE PJSC, ensuring that our production and delivery to customers proceed 
without disruption. Importantly, the audit found no significant factors that could 
impact our operations adversely. 
 

 
 
  Thank you for your continued partnership and trust in Centravis. We look forward to 
further strengthening our relationship and continuing to provide you with the high 
level of service you expect. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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